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Dear Jennifer,
 
This note to let you know that Susan Kline has reviewed the revised syllabus and approved all the
changes. Your first-year seminar can be offered in Autumn 2020. As Susan indicated to me this
morning, the seminar should be popular and, now, really needed!
 
I am cc’ing Todd Bitters, who administers the First-Year Seminar program. He will be in touch with
you for all the practical arrangements related to teaching the course in the Fall.
 
Congratulations on your new first-year seminar.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 
 
 

From: Cheavens, Jennifer <cheavens.1@osu.edu> 
Sent: Saturday, March 28, 2020 4:39 PM
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette <vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu>
Subject: RE: New First-Year Seminar--"Happiness: What is it and who gets it”
 
Hi, Bernadette,
 
Thank you so much for the excellent news about the first year seminar and for the feedback of the
syllabus. I have attached a new draft here.
 
All the best,
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Jen
 
 
Jennifer S. Cheavens, Ph.D.
Associate Professor / Director of Clinical Training
Department of Psychology
The Ohio State University
 
 
 

From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette <vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 3:14 PM
To: Cheavens, Jennifer <cheavens.1@osu.edu>
Cc: Kline, Susan <kline.48@osu.edu>; Haddad, Deborah <haddad.2@osu.edu>; Horn, David
<horn.5@osu.edu>; Emery, Charles <emery.33@osu.edu>; Bitters, Todd <bitters.4@osu.edu>
Subject: New First-Year Seminar--"Happiness: What is it and who gets it”
 
Dear Professor Cheavens,
 
Recently, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed your
proposal for a new first-year seminar, "Happiness: What is it and who gets it.”
 
The Panel members were very enthusiastic about the proposed seminar and unanimously approved
it with one contingency, namely: The assignment deadlines should be specified on the schedule. 
         
 
Please feel free to send a revised syllabus to me, and I will then submit it for final approval.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Susan Kline (faculty
Chair of the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel, cc’d here), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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